
 
 
July 16th, 2020 
 
Board Members: Tom Hamill, Mike Zekas, Paul Broody, TJ Bruno 
 
Primary topic of discussion focused on the ongoing challenges of organizing and participating in 
a Fall soccer program.  Back Mountain (BMYSA) is staying in-house this fall.  Plains may not have 
enough participants for league play.  Mountain Top is going forward with the season and has 
put together plans and protocols. (Paul will email letter to the rest of the board.)   
 
Tom’s concern is club is more vulnerable compared to school sports regarding liability and 
infrastructure.  We are not hearing back from EPYSA regarding concerns related to COVID-19 
exposure. Additional concerns are asking volunteer coaches to adhere and enforce club policies 
and procedures related to COVID-19.   
 
Sports are currently taking place and seem to be more relaxed with precautions. Little League 
has already had setbacks.  Is travel soccer having similar issues? What plans do they have in 
place and is it working?  
 
Schools have to yet to release schedules; having practices during the week may be 
overwhelming for families. Potential weekend pick-up game style season? 
 
 
Plans moving forward…  
 
Create survey to gauge interest and feedback regarding COVID protocols. 
Confirm insurance coverage by EPYSA 
 
 
 


